
Even though our September meeting is 

early in the month, it’s never too early 

or too late to celebrate  

“halfway to st. Patrick’s Day”   

Come to our meeting on September 12th 

wearin’ your green!!  

Great Irish music of Bart Cournane and 

like-minded Irish friends will kick up 

their heels and perhaps even dance a 

jig.   

September 12, 2022 

Meeting starts at 7:00 p.m. at THE AMERICAN LEGION  
Melvin Cowart Post 274 
899 Buttonwood Drive 

Fort Myers Beach, FL 33931 

 

Dear Members,  

  I hope you are all enjoying the Summer.  It’s not just hot in Florida, it’s hot in 

Connecticut as well.  

  I heard very good reports of the two events held during the Summer months 

which was a first time, so hopefully we’ll have more next year. 

  Our plans for the coming season will be to grow our membership; continue 

with entertainment at our monthly meetings; club dinners, and hopefully we’ll 

have George Casey, Irish Comedian, at the Comedy Club in the spring.  If you have 

any other ideas please let us know. 

  Our Christmas party is already scheduled for December 4th. at The American 

Legion. More detail of that event will be forthcoming. 

   Our first meeting will be September 12th and we hope to have a good turnout.  

See you there!! 

            Mike Faherty 
             President            
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Welcome to our newest members: 
If you get a chance be  

sure to bid them  
Welcome! 

Mike & Chris Klesius 
Jim Weaver 

WE COULDN’T DO IT  
WITHOUT YOU ! 

A Very Special Thanks  
to Our New Patrons: 

 

Jim Weaver 

Doris Delaney 

Jessie Dilich 

Mary Jo Dineen 

Patricia Lowry 

Michael Mikos 

Michael O’Connell 

Jim Reynolds 

We are saddened by the passing of 
Darlene Boyle, Harry Boyle’s wife of 
many years.  Darlene was a member 
of the club and well known and 
loved by her many friends.  We send 

our thoughts and prayers to Harry and Darlene’s 
family and friends during this difficult time.  

 

“Death leaves a heartache no one can heal, love 
leaves a memory no one can steal.” (Anonymous 
Irish Gravesite)  

Additional information is unavailable. 
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9/12 General Membership Mtg. 

10/10 General Membership Mtg. 

11/14 General Membership Mtg. 

12/4 Christmas Party 

12/12 General Membership Mtg. 

1/9/23 General Membership Mtg. 

2/13/23 General Membership Mtg. 

3/11/23 Naples St. Patrick Parade 

3/13/23 General Membership Mtg. 

3/17/23 St. Patrick’s Day 

4/2/23 Annual Picnic 

4/10/23 General Membership Mtg. 

All General Meetings are held at  
THE AMERICAN LEGION  
Melvin Cowart Post 274 
899 Buttonwood Drive 

Fort Myers Beach, FL 33931 



President:  Mike Faherty, 203-640-8927-Cell, mfaherty@snet.net 
Vice President:  Kathy McAuliffe, 703-554-9598-Cell, kathann3073@gmail.com 
Treasurer:  Bill McAfee, 239-541-9526,  billmcafee2001@gmail.com 
Secretary:  Ruth Ann McAfee, 239-770-3639,-Cell, ra_mcafee2013@yahoo.com 

Board of Directors 

Pete Minogue, (‘19-’20) (1Y), 239-691-5123 - Cell,  rolande.minogue@gmail.com  
Joe Nolan (‘18-’21)(3Y), 239-887-3614-Home, 516-263-5439-Cell, joenolansr@aol.com 
Tom Sheehan,  (‘19-’21) (2Y), 239-415-9554-Home, tesandbhs@yahoo.com 

Committees 

Membership: Anne Marie Farrell, 703-725-3891-Cell, AFarrell52@gmail.com 
Website:  Anne Marie Farrell, 703-725-3891-Cell, AFarrell52@gmail.com 
Newsletter:  Ruth Ann McAfee, 239-770-3639,-Cell, ra_mcafee2013@yahoo.com 

Officers of UISWFLA  

Please be aware that our club dues are the same as 2005 when the United 
Irish was established.  We don’t believe there is any club or association 

whose dues have not increased.  We are not going to raise our dues even 
though club expenses have indeed increased.  The dues are still the same 

and are due on September 1st. 

 

Membership dues for 2018/2019 season: 
Single     $15.00 
Couple/Family  $25.00 

Business    $50.00  (Please include a business card) 
*Patron        $10.00 

(Patron money helps to cover the club’s operating costs) 

PLEASE NOTE:  A Membership Application with your renewal is requested in order to 
keep our membership file up-to-date.  You will find an application on the back page of this 

newsletter or in the website: www.unitedirishofswflorida.com.  And please do not forget to 
add your birthday – year not required. 

Thank God you aren't required 
to upgrade your brain to view 
our new, upgraded cool web-
site!  We’re excited to let you 
know that if you want to know 
what’s going on in the club 
check out the website at 
 http://

www.unitedirishofswflorida.com/

events  
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